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 Focus on Learning 
  

 Hopefully the temperature will be more 

bearable next week!  

 

We shall be focusing on perimeter and area 

in maths next week. We are trying hard to 

explain our reasoning about how we reach 

our answers. 

 

We are starting a new unit of science; 

Living Things and Their Habitats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

             

 

 

Information for Families 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Harris and Mrs Meade  
 

Star Learners 

 

Well done to Matthew King 

and Lucy for their commitment 

and help with the School 

Council sponsored bounce.  

 

Our Learning Journey 

 

      
We were all surprised at the results of our 

science investigation. The egg we left in 

vinegar was now rubbery and bounced!  Thank 

you to Toby’s mum, who let us look at some 

casts of real teeth – very interesting. 

A shady spot was found for the bouncy castle 

for our sponsored bounce. 

 
 

    

                 

                   


